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To our dear Grandparents, 

 
We would like to invite you to our wonderful school on Wednesday 18 May 2016 to join us in 

celebrating Grandparents’ Day and Harmony Day.  

 

Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It’s about inclusiveness, respect 

and a sense of belonging for everyone. In 2016 we celebrate 16 amazing years of 

Harmony Day!  

 

We would like to see as many of our grandparents as possible, to help us join in celebrations of 

Grandparents’ and Harmony Day. Students and Grandparents are encouraged to wear ORANGE 

clothing on the day to celebrate the Harmony Day aspect of the occasion, which signifies the 

harmonious nature of our multicultural society.  

 

The day will include the following:  

 

11.40am: Grandparents can start arriving at school. The choir and dance groups will then 

perform, along with selected students. 

Grandparents will then be invited to visit the classrooms. All are welcome to stay, have a 

picnic lunch, and spend time with the children on the playground.    

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 18 May!  
 

Wallacia Public School – Today is for Tomorrow! 
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